
Sixth Sunday of Easter  

7.30 p.m. Bernard Conroy 

                 Anthony and Mary Daly and daughter Una 

9.30 a.m.  

   11 a.m. Frank, Nancy, and Joe Ryan 

                Joe and Kitty Dunne, Mountrath House 

Monday 10 a.m. (Bank Holiday)  William and Bridget Gallagher 

The Ascension of the Lord 

7.30 p.m. Christy Colgan     9.30 a.m.   

11 a.m.  Arthur Morgan, 3rd Anniversary   

              Frank Keoghan  

              Oliver O’Neill, 8th Anniversary 

              Ray Smith, Castleconnell, Limerick and Rahugh, and Ned Smith and                                     
a            all deceased Clarke, Smith and Ryan families. 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Christy Colgan who died in England. May 
he rest in peace. 

Plate: €1136;  Maintenance Fund: €215;  Offerings: €365;  Trocaire: €180.                   
Thanks to all  who are so generous.       

 “Opening The Word” Bible Study continues each Wednesday evening  in the Parish Cen-

tre from 7.30 p.m.—8.30 p.m.  We reflect on the Mass readings for the following Sunday.            

Drop in for a night and see do you like it.  All are welcome.  

The Irish Catholic Newspaper is on sale at the entrance for €3 per 

copy. 

The total we have sent to Trocaire from the Parish this 

year is €5,250. Thanks to all who are so generous, it 

will do good in our world. 

 Confessions available each Saturday from 10.30 a.m.  -  11.30 a.m.                                                 

If you would like Confessions at a different time please contact me on 087 261835 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  Monday 10 a.m. — 11 a.m. in Kilbeggan.     

Friday 7 p.m.— 9 p.m. in Rahugh with Mass at 7.30pm  

We will have coffee/tea and scones in the Parish Centre on Tuesday at  

10 a.m.   All are welcome to come along.  



                  Parish Charity Shop     
We have a wide selection of high quality clothing, household goods and 
Bric-a-brac.  There are also First Holy Communion dresses and shoes for 
sale.                
Open Tuesday to Saturday 10am to 5pm. Thanks to all who support the shop. 

Month of May — “Flowers of the Rarest” 

You might like to say the family Rosary or part of it if the whole Rosary seems too long at 

the moment for your children.  

Try going to Mass on Saturday mornings as a way of honouring Mary Our Mother in a spe-

cial way, or you might think of a family day in Knock - it can be fun for the children. 

You might like to light a candle at the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes in the Church along with your children. 

The Children who have prepared for First Penance and First Holy Communion, 

will be receiving First Communion on Saturday 11th at 11 a.m. in Kilbeggan  and 

on Sunday 12th at 9.30 a.m. in Rahugh.  Thanks to the parents who have been 

preparing their children for this great event in their lives, by praying with them 

and bringing them to Mass. Thanks to the parents on the “Do this in Memory of 

Me “ Committee, for helping with the Masses during the year, and Annette 

Lynam in Rahugh and Robyn Grimes in Kilbeggan who taught the children.   

Pope Francis’ Prayer intention for May                    

Let us pray that men and women religious, and 

seminarians, grow in their own vocational jour-

ney through human, pastoral, spiritual and community formation, that leads them to be 

credible witnesses of the Gospel.                             

“Faith is the virtue that makes the Christian. Because to be Christians is not first and 

foremost about accepting a culture, with the values that accompany it, but being Chris-

tian is welcoming and cherishing a bond, a bond with God: God and I, myself and the 

amiable face of Jesus. This bond is what makes us Christians.” Pope Francis, last 

Wednesday’s audience.  

I would like to establish a “Dementia Café” in the parish to serve the parish and lo-

cal communities. 

What is a Dementia Cafe? A Dementia Cafe is a support for people who are living 

with dementia and their families. It provides an opportunity for people to share ex-

periences and get reliable information on dementia care and supports. People living 

with dementia, their families and friends, healthcare professionals, and people who 

are interested in supporting a dementia inclusive community, are all welcome to attend. The dementia 

cafe is always free of charge.  

It will meet once a month ( or more often if people like) in the Parish Centre. Those involved can choose a 

name for the café.  We can work in conjunction with Irish Dementia Café Network, which will be a source 

of information and support.   If you are interested, please  contact me on 087 2618353. 


